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Christopher Fischer 
21 White Street 
Eureka Springs, AR 72632 
 
email: cmaxfisch@gmail.com 
 
Dear ADEQ Water Quality Division, 
 
 I am submitting the following comments regarding the 2018 Impaired Waterbodies list. 
 
 The job of protecting the Buffalo National River falls primarily to ADEQ. 
 The job of determining the sources of pollution that impair both Big Creek and the Buffalo River falls 
primarily to ADEQ. 
 The job of determining the source and volume of pollution released by C&H Farms into the watershed of Big 
Creek and The Buffalo River falls primarily to ADEQ. 
 
 In my view, ADEQ has not taken responsibility to adequately perform these jobs. 
 
 By permitting a known source of pollution, the operation of a CAFO and it's subsequent discharge of waste is 
unacceptable. 
 
 I simply request that ADEQ do their job! 
 
 Revoke the C&H permits, and begin the job of restoring the quality of water in Big Creek and The Buffalo 
River! 


